
The Lord-Lieutenant of Rutland and the county of Rutland  

invite you to a “thank you”  

to the military and the Rutland community: 

a Party in the Park 

Cutts Close, Oakham 

Sunday September 8th, Noon until 4.30pm 
Barbeque, drinks, beer tent, military bikers and more 

Supported by Oakham Town Council 

and Rutland County Council 


